Dear Parents and Carers, WELCOME
What a fantastic start to Year 6 we B&QK SS(HO{M_

have had! From our memorable trip to

Wales in the first half of term to all of their incredible hard work in
the classroom, year six has been off with a bang! As a team, we are
delighted by how the children have settled into their final year and
feel that they are really rising to the challenges being set to them.

Thank you to those parents who have supported their child with the
wonderful river projects which have come in this week - they are going
to be going on display in the front foyer so do come and check them
out!

We are planning many opportunities for you to come in and join your
child in their learning over the next half term and we do hope that you
will be able to join us!

As many of your children walk home, we know that we do not always
get chance to meet with you but we are looking forwards to catching
up at parents' evening! If you have any questions or concerns in the
meantime, then please do get in contact!

Finally, if you are not already, then please join our Year 6 twitter feed
@NineAcresYearb6 for all the live action from the classroom!

With best wishes, The Year 6 team.

Dates for your diary:

Monday 14th November - 'Are you fitter than a ten year old’

Wednesday 23™ November - Cineworld Trip

Friday 9™ December - KS2 'Festive Favourites' trip to the Minster.

Island Studio School Science trip - date TBC

Trip o Medina for a ftransition visit -TBC
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e investigating two
uestions:-

ow do the different gospel
accounts of the nativity vary?

Year & Autumn Term 2 2016

English

After half term, we will be continuing with our book 'There's a
boy in the girls’ bathroom’ before moving on to study Louis
Sachar's other fantastic novel 'Holes'. We have some exciting

PE

In our PE lessons we will continue to
playing invasion games such as rug
football. Please

ensure your child

has their kit on a

Monday

Thursday.




